
Minutes of the August 27, 2020 General Meeting of  

The Fort LeBoeuf Historical Society 

The meeting was held as a Zoom meeting due to covid-19.  

Judy called the meeting to order and Rita read the minutes of the 
January meeting. This was the last official meeting.  

Kathy Krall read the treasurers report. It will be placed for audit.  

The slate of officers for 2021 was read by Rita. 

President: Cindy Kreider  

                    Jim Edwards 

Vice-President: Dick Arthur 

                             Don Pearce 

Treasurer:  Kathy Williams 

Secretary: Cherri Engell 

Jim indicated that a Primitive weekend will be held at the Museum the 
weekend of August 29 and 30.  

Heidi indicated the Judson House is open for tours.   

We received a $5,000 grant from Ronald McDonald Charities to be used 
for the teaching garden. This is a nonmatching grant.  

We had 13 foursomes for the golf outing and made a profit of about 
$4300. It will be split between the Center and the General Fund. We 
received donations from Sugar ‘n Spice, French Creek Deli, Waterford 
Pizza and More, Jake’s and Sam’s Club. Remember to support those 
places who always support us!! 



Kathy is unsure about the Witches Tea due to the social distancing 
problem. More later.  

Dick Arthur has agreed to do tours at the Eagle. We will be doing some 
refreshing of the rooms there. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Patrick and seconded by Dick. 
Meeting adjourned.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Rita Russell, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


